- Keap

]
—

i

/\

U

Neay (olleague:

As you know, the Towa Section of the M. A.A. has conducted

a local visiting lectuver program for itthe past two vears.

Ao the npril 19 meeting of the section, those in attendance
were unanimous in their Feelino that we should continue this
program for the newt academic vear, even though it will not
be funded by the Wational Orqanization. Professor Bailey
reported that, while the nurber of visitg for last year
was small, there were only positive responses from the
achools inviting lecturers as well as from the lecturers

makina the visgits.

In light of the above, I am asking that ian the next few days
you contact the members of your department about the Section's
visiting lecturer program for the coming academic year.

Please encourage those who are willing to serve as visiving
lecturers to gubmit theiy titles and other Aata requested

on the enclosed forms to wme by September 23.

Thank vyou.
Sincerely,
honald . Pilorim
Chim. Towa Section, MAD
Profegzor of Mathematics
Imther Collece

Decorah, fowa 52101




